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TO BE SHARED WITH OES MEMBERSHIP

December 9, 2020

Sisters and Brothers,

The Holiday Season is here and there are many blessings to be thankful for
despite the challenges of the pandemic in 2020. Among the blessings is our
beautiful Order of the Eastern Star where anyone who believes in a Supreme Being
may become a member.

Our letter of Greetings dated December 1 was meant to share the joy and love of
the Season with all of our members. Sincere apologies are extended to any
member who was troubled by the unintentional error in the choice of message in
our effort to greet you with love.

We would like to extend the warmest greetings of the Season and best wishes for
happiness in the New Year with Holiday Blessings to all Eastern Star members.

Fraternally,
W R.Ai\uw,kali:

Marianne R. Shenefelt
Most Worthy Grand Matron

Henry S. Martin
Most Worthy Grand Patron
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